
Watab Township Supervisors’ Meeting 

April 9, 2019 

 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

 

A special Watab Township supervisors’ meeting was called to order by Chairman Julie Johnson  

at 6:30 p.m. in the Watab Township Hall to approve claims due to computer crash. 

 

Those present included Chairman Julie Johnson, Supervisor Todd Waytashek, Supervisor Steve Wollak, 

Treasurer Deborah O’Keefe, Clerk Nicole Burski. 

 

Payroll and invoices approved with one exception correction needed for Marson’s to withhold 5% 

retainage. Motion was made by Supervisor Todd Waytashek, second by Supervisor Steve Wollak, motion 

carried. Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,      Respectfully accepted, 

 

 

 

Nicole Burski       Julie Johnson 

Watab Township Clerk      Watab Township Chairman 


